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7th September 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We hope that your child had a good first day at Falcon. It has been lovely to see all the pupils 

again and they have been brilliant, despite the heat! 

 

We have had several requests today from parents for high school siblings to collect children 

from Falcon once the high school shuts at 3:25, leading to 3:35pm collections. Additionally, 

we have had requests to look after children due to parental working hours. 

 

We are unable to supervise children after 3:10pm once the school closes unless they are in an 

extra-curricular club. It is therefore not possible for high school children to collect, or to 

leave children at the school until a work shift has finished. 
 

Falcon does not operate an after-school childcare service. If you require childcare from 

3:10pm, please contact SOS Club or one of the childminders in the local area to see if they can 

help. 
 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

E J Savage 

 

Headteacher 


